



Dear parents and carers,

We have had a very successful start to the autumn term. The children have settled into their new classes and are already working really hard and enjoying school.

We are looking forward to another fantastic year at Kingsgate.

Warm wishes,

Meg

Headteacher

Welcome back to school!



Deadline for secondary school applications—for parents and carers of children in Y6

<u>Thursday 31st October 2024</u>. It is very important that you complete an application for your child. Please email the office to ask for help with the online application, if you need it. Or come to see our Family Worker, Homa Atib.

Up to date phone numbers if there is an emergency

Please give the office your up to date mobile number. We need to be able to contact you if your child has an accident during the school day.

If possible we would like 2 other contact numbers to call if we cannot contact you.

Free nearly new school uniform—save the environment by not buying brand new!

We have some newly washed uniform in perfect condition. If you would like some uniform please let the office or Homa know.

Families for Life Community Champions Training

Keen to build on your skills and knowledge to create a happy, informed and healthy community and build strong local connections? Find out how volunteering can boost your CV and offer valuable skills. **Venue:** Kilburn Grange Children's Centre & Family Hub, 1 Palmerston Road, London, NW6 **Date:** Tuesday 17 September to 22 October 2024 **Time:** 9:30 - 12pm

Dates for your Diary

17th September 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 English for Work, enrolment
24th September 9.00 am KS2 Y6 parents and carers transi ion to secondary school
1st October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Reading in Reception including word aware
8th October 9.00 am KS2 Online application for secondary schools for Y6 parents
15th October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Reading in KS1 including word aware
22nd October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Early Maths in Reception
25th October all day INSET—parent teachers meetings

Half term—Monday 28th October—Friday 2nd November End of term—Friday 21st December INSET—school closed Monday 6th January Children return to school Tuesday 7th January



We have a vacancy for a parent governor. If you are interested please e mail & meet the head by 9.00 am on 20th September. In the event of more than 1 applicant we will hold an election.